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Today has passed our colleague Rodrigo Erazo, known by many only by his research and by
others for his people skills. Rodrigo Erazo was a professional early influenced by structuralist
Marxism, and son of a generation that put effort in testing unofficial ideas and therefore not
always recognized.

  

Peace in his grave.

  

His memorial service is held on Monday May 2, 2011, at Girón funeral house (Quito), from 10
am

  

Sincerely,

  

College of Professional Archaeologists of Ecuador

  

 1 / 1


